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Oregon needs to anticipate the fast increasing need for more energy transmission 

capacity.  Current permitting processes take far too long, and the permitting reform of 

HB 3681 is greatly needed.  Updating and reform is urgently needed to improve 

energy reliability for current needs and for Oregon's future.  This Bill will support and 

enhance Bills 3336 and 3628.  This effort seeks to avoid energy crises in Oregon's 

future.  I urge the passage of HB 3681. 


